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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, February 08, 2017 12:55 PM
To: 'lawrencescott2@yahoo.com'
Subject: RE: Proposed electic rate increase

Good afternoon Mr. Logue, 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160186-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
 
From: Ruth McHargue  
Sent: Wednesday, February 08, 2017 12:41 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: RE: Proposed electic rate increase 
 
Docket 160186 
 
From: Collin Roehner On Behalf Of Records Clerk 
Sent: Wednesday, February 08, 2017 10:59 AM 
To: Ruth McHargue 
Cc: Angie Calhoun 
Subject: FW: Proposed electic rate increase 
 
Please see the e-mail below.  Please let us know whether this needs to be entered in CMS as consumer correspondence, 
and what docket it should be placed in. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
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From: Lawrence Logue [mailto:lawrencescott2@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, February 08, 2017 10:48 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Proposed electic rate increase 
 
Hello, 
I am Lawrence Logue. I live at 2150 W. Belmont Street, Unit B, Pensacola, Florida 32505. 
I am 62 years old and soon will be retiring here, and living off Social Security. As a result, any rate 
increase will mean, I will have less of my income for food, medicine and the other necessities of my 
daily life. As it stands now electrical costs are about 10% of my monthly budget. That percentage is 
likely to increase as I spend more of my time at home in retirement. Please help me keep my budget 
under control by not raising my electricity costs. 
Thank you for your time. 
Lawrence S. Logue 




